
 

Prez Sez, April 2024 

There’s an old saying that the Grass is always greener where it is watered.  This year 
everything is sure getting watered! Thanks to those PVRA members who have been mowing, 
weed whacking and trying to keep a jungle from growing!  We sure could use more help, 
though. Please bring your own equipment or get trained on the facilities lawnmower or weed 
whacker.  And we really could use some help raking!  

Some projects are finally getting started, including the long-awaited solar lights for Ring 2.  We 
are working on getting the poles in the ground and the lights to get assembled, but it keeps 
raining.  We hope to extend PVRA’s useful riding time in Ring 2 by at least an hour every night.   

The Board has identified candidates and are working on contracts with new caretakers!  Please 
thank your board members for all the extra hours we have been putting in on this important 
task.   

Your PVRA Show Managers need help both setting up and during show events to make shows 
a success.  To make it easier, members Corrie Vaus and Barbara Luena have worked together 
with PVRA’s web-mistress, Vicki, to make signing up for work hour opportunities easier.  Each 
show has a list of workers needed.  There are also lists of workers for other tasks as well.   

I hope you all will attend the April meeting held at the Mainstream Bar & Grill  at 7 pm on 
Tuesday April 2nd.     

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 

 

 


